
Stories of First Mennonite 
 

Wayne and Austin Janz are taking on a project to capture our 

church stories on video.  They would like to interview as many 

people in our congregation as feasible to collect first hand ac-

counts of: 

 

• Our church history 

• Personal reflections about First Mennonite 

• Memories of special events or programs 

• Joys and difficulties in the life of our church 

• How people serve within our congregation 

• Why we come and why we stay a part of the church 

family, and 

• Anything else that people want to share. 

 

They plan to post some of the collected video interviews on the 

upcoming new church website. 

As well, all the collected footage will be archived for future genera-

tions. 

They are starting this multi-year, "Stories of First Mennonite" pro-

ject this month.  You may be one of the early ones who they con-

tact for an interview or you may be contacted many months from 

now. 

They are hoping for broad support from the congregation in order 

to share some of the never heard before stories of our church and 

preserve them for people to reflect on decades from now. 

CONGREGATIONAL MEETING AGENDA 

SUNDAY NOVEMBER 26, 2023 

12:00 pm 

 

  Opening 

 

  Procedural Items 

• Appoint Returning Officers 

• Attendance and Quorum 

• Acceptance of Agenda 

 

  Meeting Items 

• FMC Privacy Policy update 

• Refugee sponsorship update 

• Elections 

• Financial Update 

 

  Other Church Items for Information  

• Proposal to revisit the Outreach Ministry 

• New Photo Directory proposal 

• Church Retreat at Camp Valaqua for June 21-23, 2024 

 

  Acceptance of Minutes 

 

  Closing 


